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Dates for your diary: 

2014 
 

December 

1st - 3LS Lego Community Project 

2nd – Keyboard Assembly  2.45pm 

3rd – Learning Curves Dance Assembly 

School Council Meeting 

5th – Y3 to Streetsbrook for Christmas 

Play 

5th - PTA Christmas Fair  

8th – Y3 to Blossomfield Christmas Play 

8th - Dance Assembly 

11th – Guitar Concert 2.35pm 

12th - School Bank open 

12th - Christmas Lunch 

15th – Y3 Production dress rehearsal 

16th – Y3 Production dress rehearsal 

17th - School Council Meeting 

17th - Year 3 Christmas Play at Shirley 

Baptist Church  (7.00pm) 

18th - Christmas Parties 

19th - School Bank open 

19th - TERM ENDS!! 

 

January 2015 

5th – INSET 

6th – Children return to school 

7th – School Council 

9th – Coffee Morning 

13th – Y5 Space Centre Trip 

13th – Y3 Cornelius and Jones  

14th  – School Council 

21st – School Council 

28th – School Council 

 

February 2015 

4th – School Council 

5th – Parents Forum 

6th – Coffee Morning 

10th – Safer Internet Day 

11th – School Counil 

12th – PTA Disco 

16th – 20th Half Term 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 

 

‘Goodness’ has been our value of the week this week and was 

summed up in the donations we have received for Samaritan’s 

Purse International / Operation Christmas Child. Children were 

encouraged to bring in shoe boxes containing gifts for those less 

fortunate, ‘putting a smile on a child’s face by contributing to 

operation Christmas child’. We collected 87 boxes and the 

collection people were overwhelmed by our generosity! Boxes are 

now on their way to Swaziland in South Africa. Further 

information can be found on: 

www.samaritans-purse.org.uk 

Thanks goes to Mrs Harrison for organising and for all of those 

children and parents who contributed to this. 

Have a lovely weekend ! 

Jane Ferguson 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Due to preparations for the PTA Christmas Fair on Friday 5th December 

there will be no Coffee Morning on this date. 

 

 

Value of the week for week beginning 1st December 2014 

 

Value of the Week is Patience 

 

 



 

SC_Kids Club – Week Commencing 1st December 2014 

Due to circumstances beyond our control we are unable to accept ANY additional bookings for SC Kids 

until the New Year.  This includes adhoc bookings, changes to contracts or new bookings. 

Many thanks for your co-operation.  

SC Kids Club 
 

Medicines in School reminder 

Please don’t forget to check that medicines kept in school for emergency use (i.e. epi-pen, piriton etc) 

are in date.  Please also check inhalers on a regular basis to ensure that they are in date and working 

effectively.   

All medication kept in school needs to have a completed Consent to Administer form attached before 

any medication can be given in school. 

Also please could parents ensure that school are kept informed of all medical conditions children may 

have and provide updates where appropriate. 

Thank you! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Children in Need 

Thank you to all children (and adults) who joined in with the activities in school to raise money for 

Children in Need on Friday 14th November 2014.  We saw some wonderful super hero costumes and 

managed to raise an amazing £520.13.  Thank you again to everyone who contributed. 
 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Uniform Reminder 

Just a reminder that all children should now be wearing a tie, as per our winter uniform: 

Boys:  

Grey trousers 

White shirt (tucked in) 

School tie 

Navy-blue pull-over or printed school sweatshirt 

Girls:  

Grey trousers/ skirt/ pinafore dress 

White shirt (tucked in) 

School tie 

Navy-blue pull-over or printed school sweatshirt/ cardigan  

  

Thank you for your support with this.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Keyboard Assembly 

Parents of those children who currently have keyboard lessons in school with Mrs Todd are invited to 

attend a Keyboard Assembly which is taking place on Tuesday 2nd December at 2.45pm. 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Lost Property 

We now appear to have a new lost property mountain in Reception!  

Please feel free to come into Reception before or after school to check out the ever 

increasing pile, or the children are free to check in lost property for any mislaid items 

during breaktimes or lunchtimes.  Any clothing that is not reclaimed by Wednesday 3rd 

December will be recycled in the textile recycling bank. 

Thanks for your help. 


